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BAPTIST MISSION

MALAWI

The summer ministries in Malawi
continue to be blessed. These were the first
clinics that Stephanie and I were not there
for, because we are in Moldova. Kiki
Cunningham is doing a great job leading the
medical clinics. Kiki’s medical experience has
increased the professional confidence in this
ministry.

The evangelistic day-camp ministry
has exceeded my expectations, and the men
have taken their responsibility seriously.
Starting this year in June, our 12 teams -
made up of Malawian ministers - have
preached to 8,223 persons in the villages and
1,974 have made a profession of faith.

Joshua Hutchens led the modular Bible
schools for the pastors in June and another
will be in August. He is preparing to open the
new Bible school in Zomba for the young men
of our mission. We covet your continued
prayers for all the ministries in Malawi.

MOLDOVA

May graduation at the Bible Institute. Camps
started in June, and we have seen many of the
children and teens accept the Lord. We have
several more weeks of camp this summer.

A discipleship conference with Bob
Burney starts in two weeks. Pray with us that
many future Bible Institute students will
attend.

CENTRAL ASIA
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Stephanie and I just returned from a
busy two-week trip to Kyrgyzstan. The first
week we helped in a camp for teens beside
[ssyk Lake in eastern Kyrgyzstan. Graduates
from the Christian University in Moldova
organized and worked as counselors in the
camp. Attending were 45 campers from
Kyrgyzstan and Uzbekistan. Since 88% of the
Kyrgyz people are Muslim, many were invited
from that culture. The Spirit of God moved in
many hearts, and by the end of the week, they
were ready for the Gospel. We understand,
through the counselors, that 22 youth were
saved! As far as we know everyone of the
teens left having made a profession or
dedication to the Lord. We are praising God
for this work and are praying for the youth, as
they return to their homes.

The second part of our trip was spent
visiting pastors and our graduates from
Moldova. We are excited to see how the Lord
will continue to lead in this needy area of
service.



